State of New Hampshire September 30, 2015
IS)Eliatgcl éjtﬂlues Commission NHPUC SEP30°15 py 1125
21 S. Fruit St. Concord, NH 03301
ATT: Mark Naylor, Director
Gas and Water Division
RE: Lakes Region Water Co. Inc. DW 15-209

Dear Director Naylor:

As a supplement to our letter of September 23, 2015, we are requesting the
following clarifications from the LRWC, please provide:

1) The date and purchase price of the Mt. Roberts land by
Barbara G. Mason and the date and her sale price of the land to the LRWC,
Barbara G. Mason, sole shareholder; as it is in essence a sale to herself.

2) Details of the LRWC, Thomas A. Mason, President, contracts awarded to
the LRW Water Services Co., Thomas A. Mason, President, in the amounts
of $59,238 and $22,820; as it is in essence a contract with himself. Further,
pls. highlight any remuneration or internal subcontracts to relatives, if any,
and all profits realized by LRW.

a. Were any competitive bids solicited for the work ?

3) Any fees paid to Directors of LRWC.

4) The base water rate and metered rate per 100 cubic ft. charged to the 58
Waterville Valley/Gateway customers as of January 1, 2010 and a schedule
of the (97) increases through September 1, 2015.

Thank you for your attention to this important matter.

Youys truly,
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Murray D. Movitz
rileymovitz@gmail.com




